
  

  
 

Dear Friends of Warren County Habitat for Humanity, 
If you know homeowners residing in FRANKLIN TWP., MANSFIELD 
TOWNSHIP, OXFORD, WASHINGTON BORO OR WASHINGTON 
TWP. who may be in need of outdoor work at their home, please pass this information 
on to them so they can apply for free help through Hope in the Hills. 
 
               THE APPLICATION DEADLINE IS MARCH 15TH 
          CLICK HERE FOR PRINTABLE ONLINE APPLICATION 

 
Thank you! 
WCHFH and HHW 

 

 

https://app.donorview.com/Communication/Click?prm=YdxSuAqb4nk28AIfU5M4NehfJ-uhHvt7XwopF9H2T3EGgJa_rvolMp2w41yji1bu_DQNzdbwoMafTPIjTMAz7hl80sTom8kkLDR3ac6NLDjdedmqTwVi5sotSFak8VrnCIDujKxrE-_vrwLqEJDXEJ-C8RD6O_uS_xycy7gTrzzdlq2nP2fUxE1Z3E5Qqfti6nnhnh6nvoe8GoCMmDUrmKqZ8Z4D5NtECp4yu5Al_Gw1&target=https%3a%2f%2fwww.warrenhabitat.org%2fwp-content%2fuploads%2f2021%2f11%2ffinal_2022_hhw_owner_application.pdf

